
 

 

For years, Tapestry has been 
provided as a service for the quick, 
remote access of the official public 
record. The time has come for this 
version of the service to retire, but a 
new and improved tool – Tapestry 
EON – is already available for you 
to start using. Check out that 
information to the right! 

We are thrilled to share that Tapestry EON is 
now available to the public for remotely 
searching the official public record. Tapestry 
EON will provide more tools for reliable 
searching, an updated user experience, and 
additional search criteria. 
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Retiring at the end of 2024 LIVE NOW! 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

1. If you made a prepay 
account, please make an 
effort to use all funds 
before the end of the year. 
If you are unable to do so, 
Fidlar Technologies will 
communicate a refund 
process. 

2. Questions regarding the 
retirement of Tapestry 
should be directed to the 
Fidlar Technologies 
Support Team 
at Support@Fidlar.com or 
(563) 345-1283 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

1. Tapestry EON will still allow for non-
member searching with your credit 
card. Membership is not required. 

2. All prepay users are asked to create a 
new Tapestry EON account. This will 
ensure the most updated information 
and a clean transition for all 
users. (Directions are below.) 

3. If you are interested in additional 
training on the new features in 
Tapestry EON, please 
visit https://fidlar.com/Tapestry.aspx to 
sign up for one of several free, live 
webinars. You will also be able to find 
recordings of previous webinars and 
help documents. 
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